
 

 
Aldercar High school is proud to be part of the Embark Federation                   

School Ready – Life Ready                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear parents/carers 
 
I am writing to inform you of the result of our election for parent governor. 
 
Elected: Gemma Hall 
 
We would like to thank all those who put their name forward and took the time to complete 
candidate statements, and those of you who voted. 
 
If you would like to be considered in another capacity as one of our governors at a later date, please 
contact Robert Harwood by email rharwood@aldercarhigh.co.uk 
 
Alternatively, do consider looking for vacancies in other schools in the area. For further support with 
this, register your interest with Governors for Schools. The service is free and they help to partner 
volunteers with local schools who are recruiting for new governors: 
www.governorsforschools.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Robert Harwood 
 

 
 
Clerk to Governor 
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